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Mayor Jack Thomas Requests Removal of Microtransit Contract 
Award Item from the September 21, 2017, City Council Agenda 

 
 
Park City, Utah (September 19, 2017) – Park City Mayor Jack Thomas has 
requested the removal of the item to award a microtransit contract from City 
Council’s regularly scheduled Thursday night meeting on September 21, 2017. In 
response, City Manager Diane Foster has confirmed that the City staff will no 
longer pursue the microtransit project this year. 
 

### 
 

 

 

 

 

About Park City Municipal Corporation 

Park City Municipal Corporation is the government seat for Park City, Utah. A 
former silver mining town, Park City is now home to two world-class ski resorts 
and was the mountain host for the 2002 Salt Lake City Olympic Winter Games. 
The town of 7,500 also hosts many special events, including the Sundance Film 
Festival and the Kimball Arts Festival. For more information, please visit 
www.parkcity.org.  
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